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Issue  Date 

arose 
Responsible 

Officer 
Progress  

 
Safer Staffing - An additional report 
of the outcome of drilling down 
exercises.  

 

 
24/9/14 

 
 
 

 
GO 

 
Now scheduled for October 
2015 Board meeting. 

 
Quality and Safety Report 
 
An analysis relating to the Appleby 
Review findings that suicide rates 
have increased nationally, 
particularly in middle aged men 
with a mental illness to a future 
Board meeting.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This report highlighted themes 
from a community perspective and 
it was queried whether similar 
information to Safer Staffing on 
inpatient wards could be produced. 
Feasibility of producing a similar 
report to be looked at. 
 

 
 
 

22/7/15 

 
 
 

DG 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DG/GO 

 
 
 
Dr. Damian Robinson on 14 
September 2015: “The review 
is over a 5 year period from 
2010-2014. Smallish numbers 
but indeed an upwards trend in 
men aged 35-44 and 45-54 
from all causes of unnatural 
deaths. The number of deaths 
(just looking at suicides) is too 
small to see any clear trend.” 
 
Note: Dr. Damian Robinson 
will be present at the 
September 2015 Board 
meeting if further explanation 
is required. 
 
Discussions to take place. 
Estimate of an update to the 
October 2015 Board.   

 
 
 
 
Eric Jarvis 
Board Secretary 
September 2015  
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